
 

 
16 May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Re: UTAS Science and Engineering Challenge 
 
Your child has been invited to be part of the St Aloysius team participating in this year’s 
University of Tasmania Science and Engineering Challenge.  St Aloysius will compete against 
other Hobart schools through a set of fun, hands-on activities involving principles of science, 
engineering and technology.   
 
The challenge takes place on Thursday 30th May 2019 at the University of Tasmania’s Sandy 
Bay Campus.   We will travel by bus to the venue, leaving at 8:40am and returning before 
the end of the school day.  Students will need to bring a packed lunch and wear their 
normal school uniform.  
 
If you are happy for your child to be photographed by the media, please complete the 
attached Media Consent Form.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact myself via anne.boyle@catholic.tas.edu.au or via 
phone at the college.  
 
 
Date:    Thursday 30th May 2019 
 
Time:    8:40am-3:00pm 
 
Location:   University of Tasmania 
 
What students need to bring: Packed Lunch 
 
Staff contact:   Anne Boyle 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Anne Boyle   Mr Brendan Gill  Mr Joe Sandric 
Coordinator   Co-Principal   Co-Principal 
Science and Mathematics 
 
 
 
 


